
 
 
 
To ensure their safety, females should not be placed 
in mixed sex psychiatric wards with males 
 
 
We are advocating for the reinstatement of female only 
psychiatric wards, Australia-wide and internationally in private 
and public sectors 
 
The same issues arise in Alcohol and Other Drugs rehabilitation  -  
which should also have female only services 
 
Our Broader aims 

• To improve knowledge of female psychiatry and female 
mental illness issues in the community 

 
• For all people to treat females with mental illness issues with 

kindness, dignity, and respect 
 
You may care to explore our website and view our films, short 
version (8 minutes) full version (46 minutes)  explaining this 
important project 
 
 

www.impatient.org.au 


